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The FDC NOTAM 1/0274 is actually a blanket TFR that was mandated by higher authority, we’re trying to track down exactly who. It was not coordinated through NAATS; we know it is difficult to understand. Our advice is that you not try to interpret it but ensure that you provide all the information to the pilot who is responsible for complying with its provisions. 
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